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Dear Director,  
 
The usilisation and then abuse of these greyhounds when they are unable to live up to 
expectation, is utterly cruel and unacceptable. These dogs are living, breathing creatures - just like 
us, and they deserve a loving home - a purpose in life away from this torcherous and inhumane 
racing industry. Punishing these greyhounds for being too slow or not living up to expectation is 
like you being brutalised if you made a mistake or were unable to complete a task in your job or 
at home. Does that sound like a life to you? Please think about the cruel, cruel actions that are 
being inflicted on these wonderful creatures. Every living creature deserves people who love 
them for everything they can or cannot do.  
 
I hope you take the time to read through all these letters about the industry you have become the 
director of, and perhaps reconsider what you are supporting, endorsing and living for. 
 
Sincerely,  
Kylie Tran. 
 


